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I oppose SB 567. I don't doubt there is a need for child-care assistance for many 

families. I do think it is a bad idea to create another government agency to waste our 

tax dollars. Caring groups of people acting together out of concern for others' needs 

will do, and in many cases are already doing, great work. Kids Unlimited and 

Blossom Hills School and 71:Five are great examples of success in Medford. Check 

them out! Phooey on another state agency. 

Vote NO on SB 567. 


